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Board of Trustees Announcement and Updated Status Report 

As the Chair of the Board of Trustees, we want to provide you, the Congregation, 

a brief update on our actions and plans for the balance of this year. 

We are excited and honored to name Dr. Tommy Green as our interim minister. 

He will be starting effective Sept. 15th and will be serving as a full-time minister 

for a minimum of six months and will extend monthly as needed. We have been 

truly blessed by some outstanding guest ministers this Summer. We believe that 

Tommy has the background and skills for our current situation and needs. He will 

not be available to us as a new Senior Minister; however, you will enjoy his 

messages and leadership in the Chapel during this interim period…we are blessed. 

This Fall, we will form a Search Committee to begin the process and actively 

search for a new Senior Minister. The steps for a search committee are outlined in 

our By Laws which are on the Chapel website. We anticipate a new Senior 

Minister will be hired and in place sometime next year.  

We have an excellent group of new Trustee candidates who have agreed to serve 

and will be announced shortly. They will be presented at the upcoming Chapel 

Annual Meeting on Oct. 16th.  We will send out the informational notice shortly.  

We will start our Stewardship Campaign titled the Grace of Giving on Oct. 16th, 

and this which will touch your heart and soul….and your wallet! 

As your Board of Trustees, we are your representatives and encourage your 

feedback and participation. We can assure you that we will listen to your ideas 

since this is your Chapel.  

In summary, the Chapel is in good shape and has some exciting things happening. 

Thanks for your continued support.  

  


